
From: Bill Jacob
To: Charlie ma; Bill Jacob
Cc: Art Osten; Dana McCarthy
Subject: Re: Opposition to the proposed construction at 4359 Illinois 22
Date: Monday, August 21, 2023 7:46:09 AM

Charlie,
Thank you for sharing your feedback as appreciated.
Bill

On 08/19/2023 6:10 PM CDT Charlie ma <cma1681@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Bill Jacob,
The left turn onto 22 from Kreuger Rd is already difficult and dangerous.
Adding another trafficked turn, right before this intersection, will make
things even worse. The safety and congestion of the Kreuger/22
intersection needs to be addressed before adding additional traffic. 
--
Sincerely,  
Charlie Ma
4518 Hickory Ct, Long Grove, IL 60047
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